
From : sancindian@gmail.com
Subject : Re: Indian Delegation for JTC 1/SC 27 meeting March April 2024

To : BIS Information Systems Security and Privacy Sectional Committee
<litd17@bis.gov.in>

Email BIS Information Systems Security and Privacy Sectional Committee

Re: Indian Delegation for JTC 1/SC 27 meeting March April 2024

Fri, May 17, 2024 12:19 PM

Hi

Sorry for the late reply as I was not well from some time and was hospitalized 
__

1. Attended AG2 on 21 March 
2. WG1 26/27 March, ISO 27017 along with Mr. Agarwala, put forward Indian view point, had active
discussion 
3. WG1 27004 PWI
4. WG5: attended 27017, 27018, 27006,, 27566 - attended as SME

Regards 

Sanjeev Chhabra 
 

On Mon, 13 May 2024, 10:04 am BIS Information Systems Security and Privacy Sectional Committee,
<litd17@bis.gov.in> wrote:

Dear All,
 
In reference to the trailing mails, we have received response from the following delegates :

1.  Mr. Abhik Chaudhuri (TCS)
2. Dr Gautham Sekar (Madras Fintech)
3.  Mr. N. Sathyan (L&T)
4. Dr. Sanjiv Kumar Agarwala (Oxygen Consulting Services Private Limited)
5.  Dr V. K. Kanhere (KCPL)

Other delegates are requested to submit their report of participation at the earliest so that it can be accordingly
updated in the agenda of LITD 17 meeting (21 May 2024). Agenda of the meeting would be issued by 14th
May 2024.

Thanks & Regards
Kshitij Bathla
Scientist-C/Deputy Director
Electronics & IT Department
Bureau of Indian Standards
Manak Bhavan
9 Bahadur Shah Zafar Marg
New Delhi - 110002, INDIA
Tel:91-11-23230131/Extension 8450
91-11-23608450
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